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COVID-19 
ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT
ALUMNI SURVEY



We are sad to share that due to health and safety

concerns surrounding COVID-19, COSMOS has been

canceled for the summer of 2020.   We know that all

of the students who were accepted into the program

are very disappointed with this news. We share their

disappointment, and look forward to welcoming the

next generation of students in the summer of 2021.

We hope that our COSMOS alums will join us in

wishing the best to those who were not able to

attend this summer.   We also wish all the best to

the graduating seniors who were not able to walk at

their commencement ceremony! Please email us

at  cosmos@ucsd.edu  to share with us the school that

you have selected to attend this coming Fall.   We

always like to highlight the accomplishments of our

Alums in this newsletter.

Wishing you all good health!

Marit Bessessen

Assistant Director of UC San Diego, COSMOS

C O V I D - 1 9
 







https://www.facebook.com/ucsdcosmos/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxtViP0n_NI3P2KX3C4Sahw
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